
 

 

 

 Gail's Blog No 2 
          26th August, 2022 

 

 We're on the road……!! 

 ------------------------------------------------------ 
 Dear Friends, 
Our meeting on Monday has come and gone. It was a special gathering of special 

people. 

 
Today I listened to the five presenters reading their pieces the second time round and 
doubly enjoyed them. There is something so sincere, warm and genuine when the 

writer tells it as he/she means it to be understood. 

 
The stories can be read and/or listened to on the website on the Stories page - on 
this link https://www.chol.website/stories.htm 

There are also two stories of my own that you can read on the website if you want to. I 
hope to read them at future meetings. 

 
Thanks guys! Thank you for all your comments, offers and enthusiasm that have come 
forth! I was particularly touched by how many of you have decided to start or continue 
writing your stories since our meeting. Just do it!! We're all behind you!!  
I personally think that writing stories is a brilliant way to connect South Africans all 
over the world who enjoy sharing, reflecting and enjoying the creative process it 
offers. ,-./0 The range of stories is broad and welcome; from personal experience, to roots, 
family, life's challenges, hobbies, loves, viewpoints. 

 

Checking out the calendar, I think the next time we meet will be just after the Chagim 
in October. Until then it would be great to receive your stories. Send them to me and 

we can discuss them- email, zoom or whatever is easiest. I have already received quite a 
few and hopefully soon will post them on the Website. Happy to answer personal 
enquiries as to how to proceed at:  

gail@chol.website 

Feel free to pass this mail onto others. Happy to add more names to our list!  

Always happy to hear your comments. 

 

Have a good weekend...  

Warm wishes,  

Gail 
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